
AB4 Civil Service Preference Letter

September 23, 2020

Dear Ms. Barrett:

This letter is furnished to support your consideration for Veterans' preference as you seek Federal civil service 
employment.

What Our Records Show

The Department of Veterans Affairs records certify that you separated under honorable conditions from active 
duty military service and that you are entitled to compensation for service-connected disability(ies) which are at 
least 30 percent or more disabling. Your payment is made in accordance with public laws administered by the 
Department of Veterans Affairs.

How You Can Contact Us

 If you need general information about benefits and eligibility, please visit us at 
https://www.ebenefits.va.gov or http://www.va.gov.

 Call us at 1-800-827-1000. If you use a Telecommunications Device for the Deaf (TDD), the number is 1-
800-829-4833.

 Ask a question on the Internet at https://iris.custhelp.va.gov.

Sincerely,

Cheryl J Rawls 
Assistant Deputy Under Secretary for Field Operations 
Office of Outreach and Stakeholder Engagement
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